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Monday April 26, 2021

Mark Cliffe-Philllps

Executive Director

Mackenzie Valley Review Board

Box 93S, 5102-50th Ave.

Yellowknife, ΝΤΧ1Α2Ν7

Dear Mr. Cliffe Phillips,

As per previous communications, considering the recent Covid cases Identified in

Yellowknife, Deninu Kue First Nation Chief, Council, staff or committees are not hosting or

attending any in-person meetings with anyone from outside of our community. In

consideration forthe residents of Fort Resolution, we are obligated to protect our elderly

and vulnerable population by mitigating any risks. In the coming weeks, if the cases in the

NWT return to zero, DKFN Chiefand Council will review this directive. As discussed, ifan

in-person meeting cannot occur our respective staff can work together to arrange a virtual

meeting.

Thank you.

Chief louis Balsillle
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